s

CHURCH

December 2, 2016

Mr. Mike Mazza
14700 Ravinia Drive
Orland Park, IL 60462

Dear Mike,

Thanks for meeting me in reference to Calvary’s project. As you know, on November 15,
2015 we received the IEPA permit.

Calvary is working to secure funds and financing through the RCA Growth program. The
estimates for the right turn lane and the improvements came in at around 500k. This was a
surprise to us as to the cost of the improvements. Now that we are into the winter months
the project is scheduled for the spring. This will allow us the opportunity to secure new
bids. Also the opportunity to raise the funds to cover the improvements.

It is our goal to have everything secured to install the right turn lane and the
improvements to the parking lot as required, beginning in the spring of 2016.

Thanks for your help and guidance in this project.
Any questions, let me know.
Blessings,
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Richard L. Schuler
Executive Administrator
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